
Woman  reported  missing  from
Wester Hailes

UPDATE – woman has now been found
safe and well.
Edinburgh police are appealing for
help to trace Ailsa McNaughton, 32,
who has been reported missing from
the  Wester  Hailes  area  of
Edinburgh.
Ailsa was last seen in the Windyrig Close area of the city
around 10.30pm on Sunday, 3 December, 2023.

She is described as white, 5ft 6ins, of slim build with long
brown/red hair and with a local accent. It is not known what
clothing she might be wearing.

Ailsa has links across the Wester Hailes area.

Inspector  Dougal  Begg  said:  “We  are  becoming  increasingly
concerned for Ailsa’s welfare and we are asking anyone with
information regarding her whereabouts to come forward.

“We are also appealing directly to Ailsa to please get in
touch with someone to let us know she is ok.

“Anyone with information can contact Police Scotland on 101,
quoting incident number 2984 of Monday, 4 December, 2023.”

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2023/12/woman-reported-missing-from-wester-hailes/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2023/12/woman-reported-missing-from-wester-hailes/


© 2023 Martin McAdam


